RECEIVED & PLACED ON FILE

BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508

County of Cook and State of Illinois

JAN 8 - 1998

ADOPTION OF WILSON-BROADWAY ELEVATED STATION TRUMAN COLLEGE

THE CHANCELLOR

REPORTS

that on October 24, 1997, Harry S Truman College and the Chicago Transit Authority commemorated Truman College's adoption of the Wilson-Broadway CTA station with a formal ribbon-cutting ceremony, and;

that the ribbon was cut by Mr. Frank Kruesi, CTA President, Mr. Ronald Gidwitz, CCC Chairman of the Board; Mr. James Dyson, CCC Vice Chairman; Dr. Phoebe K. Helm, President of Truman College; and Mikael Oranov, artist; and

that Truman College's adoption of the station reflects the College's commitment to undertake projects to beautify the station; and that most notable among these projects is a full wall mural painted by Truman Middle College students under the guidance of artist Mickael Oranov, and

that College students, faculty and staff have participated in several station beautification projects in conjunction with Mayor Daley's Clean-up Chicago events; and

that the station adoption is particularly significant to Truman College in that it represents the on-going partnership between Chicago Transit Authority and the College to meet the needs of students and the community in general.

Respectfully submitted:

Ronald J. Temple Chancellor